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16 November 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are very excited to inform you that Year 4 are going to the Alhambra Theatre on Thursday 
12th January 2023. They will be watching the pantomime Jack and the Beanstalk. We will be 
leaving school at 1:15pm and will be back at school for approximately 4.45pm. 
 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £15.00 per child, which will need to be paid via 
Parent Pay. This has been subsidised by school and will contribute to the costs of the ticket, 
transport and refreshments. Unfortunately, if insufficient contributions are received then the trip 
may need to be cancelled.  
 
Children will be required to wear school uniform. Children will eat lunch as normal in school 
before going to the pantomime. 
 
Please could you pay via ParentPay no later than Wednesday 14th December 2022. 
 
This will be a really exciting opportunity for children to visit and enjoy a real theatre experience. 
 
Please contact the office if you have any questions or need further help/support. 
 
Many Thanks, 
 
Mrs Sarah Johnson 
 
Assistant Head 


